
Congratulations!  Your child has been identified as an outstanding player and 

chosen to be a member of the PGA Junior League Golf All Star Team.  Your child 

will represent the teams in our local league and have the opportunity to go all of 

the way to the Championship at Grayhawk Golf Club in Scottsdale Arizona on 

November 16-19, 2017.  

We are now headed into Sub-Regional (All-Star) play, which will commence in late 

July/early August.  In preparation for this, please be aware of the following: 

1) This is a significant commitment for you and your player.  We need your 

child to attend every match and practice.  We will provide the schedule for 

the first match as soon as possible and provide the next match within 24 

hours of the previous match. 

2) The post-season is a travel season.  Our first 1-3 matches will probably be 

close enough for a day trip, as the brackets were formed primarily based on 

drive times.  After that, the distances may increase up to several hours 

drive and it may be reasonable to expect overnight stays. 

3) Post-season play is single elimination.  If we lose a match, our season will 

conclude. 

4) While the regular season is recreational-level competition and invites 

players of all levels to participate, the post-season teams are more 

competitive, but still fun. 

5) Please watch the Parent and player Conduct and Rule (video).  While the 

post-season is more competitive, we would like to remind you that: 

a. The competition is between the players. 

b. The competition is friendly, fun and the players are children.  

6) Schedule 

i. Match play in August (Schedule To be determined by Captains) 

ii. Sub-Regional Championship – August 27th  (Quail Chase in 

Louisville, Kentucky) 

iii. Regionals -  September 30-October 1 (The Bridgewater Club in 

Carmel, Indiana) *** 

iv. National Championship – November 16 -19 (Grayhawk Golf 

Club in Scottsdale, Arizona)  

https://vimeo.com/154789845


*** Special Note:  The Regionals conflict with the KPGA Middle School State 

Championship.  If you choose to play in the KPGA Middle School State 

Championship then you will not be able to be a member of the PGA Jr. League All 

Star Team as we need your full commitment to each stage of the competition. 

 

Please let me know via email if your child is going to participate as soon as 

possible with a deadline of July 27. 


